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Exceptional students to enjoy their day at The Youth Fair  
 

Fun-filled morning set for Thursday, April 2, for students with special needs 
includes rides, food, entertainment, exhibits and more 

  
MIAMI, Fla. – March 25, 2015 – Special needs students from throughout Miami-Dade 
County are invited to experience a memorable morning just for them at the Miami-Dade 
County Youth Fair during Exceptional Students Day from 9 a.m.-1 p.m., Thursday, April 
2. 
 
“This is truly a wonderful day not only for the students but for everyone on The Youth 
Fair team,” said Bob Hohenstein, president and CEO.  “To see the joy and delight on 
the youngsters’ faces is always something each of us look forward to.” 
 
Students of all ages with special needs will enjoy select rides that run at reduced 
speeds, be able to sample wares at concessionaires and vendors, and be treated to 
select entertainment shows. They will be able to visit all exhibits inside Arnold Hall, the 
World of Agriculture tent and The Petting Zoo located at The Oasis. The Youth Fair’s 
very own Tadpole the Clown will make extra special appearances.  
 
The Miami-Dade County Fair & Exposition, known for generations as The Youth Fair, is 
a private, not-for-profit organization that has donated more than $10 million in 
scholarships, awards and cash premiums to Miami-Dade students and is dedicated to 
supporting education and South Florida agriculture. Now in it’s 64th year, The Youth Fair 
runs from March 12 – April 5, 2015, except for March 16-17 and 30-31. The 2015 Youth 
Fair will take place at Tamiami Park, which has been its home for 43 years. For more 
information, please visit www.fairexpo.com or call (305) 223-7060. 
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